
Long Island Contractors' Association/LICA 2019 Seminar Series: Sexual
Harassment - February 26, 2019

Sweeping changes to New York City and New York State Sexual Harassment Prevention Training laws will affect nearly every business,
regardless of what industry. That’s why Long Island Contractors' Association (LICA) is hosting this timely and important LICA Seminar
Series event on Tuesday, February 26, in order to help attendees understand how these new laws will affect their business.

FREE for all LICA members (and only $25 for non-members) this presentation, given by Kaufman Dolowich & Voluck LLP experts will
explain:

what the workplace laws protect and prohibit;
what constitutes discrimination, harassment and retaliation;
ways to prevent claims of discrimination, harassment and retaliation to protect you and your company; and
unique aspects of constructing industry employment to consider on the topic.

Every business owner, manager and/or HR representative should attend this important informational seminar.

February 26, 2019
9:00 am - Check in
9:30 am - Presentation starts

The event will be held in the Lower Level Conference Room at 150 Motor Parkway, Hauppauge NY

For more information, click here 
or visit: www.licanys.org/events
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